
 

 

 
 
 
 

No: 70/2015 
 
Date: 9th February 2015 
 
Port and Shipping Ministers Head to London for International Petroleum (IP) 

Week 
  
The Government of Gibraltar together with the Gibraltar Port Authority are pleased to 
confirm that they will be attending IP Week events in London from 9 - 11 
February.  IP Week attracts senior representatives from the oil and gas industry and 
provides ideal marketing opportunities for the Port, making it an excellent opportunity 
to further promote Gibraltar as a centre for maritime excellence.  Ministers Paul 
Balban and Albert Isola, accompanied by CEO and Captain of the Port, Commodore 
Bob Sanguinetti and over twenty members from the local port community will also be 
attending the IBIA Gala Dinner, which marks the start of IP Week.  The ministers will 
be attending as guests of the IBIA Board, highlighting Gibraltar’s reputation as a 
premier bunker port.  This high profile event attracts over a thousand key players 
from the bunkering industry across the world.  Whilst in London, Minister Albert Isola 
will also be taking the opportunity to engage with senior management from a number 
of the principal suppliers at Gibraltar.  
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